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April 22, 2021 

ADDENDUM # 1 

 

 

To:  Plan Holders 

 

From:  Jeffrey E. Alspaugh 

 Proposal Engineer 

 

RE:    Question & Answer 
Contract ID:  DN11989594 

County:  Jackson, Swain 

Letting Date:  May 11, 2021 

 

A bidder has posed the following questions.  The corresponding answers are also shown 

below: 

 

Question # 1 – “Line # 4 says flagger. Does that mean one flagger working both 

lanes of traffic or two flaggers?” 

 

Answer # 1 – In circumstances where flaggers are required by the 

Department, the number of flaggers could/will vary depending on the 

location of the work.  The flagger configuration will have to conform to the 

standards as indicated by the Manual of Uniform Traffic Control Devices.  

In most cases the workzone setup will involve 2 flaggers; one working each 

direction of traffic flow.  However, if an intersection were involved, this could 

increase to more than 2 flaggers required. 

 

Question # 2 – “How long has it been since these routes have been mowed?” 

 

Answer # 2 – Approximately three years. 

 

These revisions do not change bid items or the associated quantities. 

 

Please insert this letter into the addendum section of the proposal and sign the 

verification.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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